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FISCAL NOTE 

Senate Bill 158
Committee: Public Safety and Homeland

Security

Sponsor: Senator Chris Elliott

Analyst: Peter Grogan Date: 05/12/2023

Senate Bill 158 as passed the Senate would expand the notifications required to be provided by

a judge of probate to the Alabama Law Enforcement Agency (ALEA), for inclusion into the

State firearms prohibited persons database, for individuals involuntarily admitted for outpatient

treatment.

According to ALEA, this could increase the obligations of ALEA by an undetermined amount to

modify the current state firearms prohibited person database to comply with the provisions of

this bill.  


